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Board Meeting Minutes
June 13, 2024


Attendees: Board members Lou Spatafore, Sean Sawyer, Tina Shaw, Larissa Cason, Julie Sawyer, Jeff Merrifield, and Laura Candell. Guest Nick Ailport.

Lou Spatafore called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.

Secretary’s Report:
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Larissa Cason presented the minutes from the March 21, 2024, meeting. Tina Shaw made a motion to approve the minutes, which was seconded by Julie Sawyer. The motion passed.

Treasurer’s Report:

Julie Sawyer presented the balance sheets for the months of March, April, and May. 

The club has raised $27,000 through the flag project for the current cycle. The club will need to purchase new flags to replace many f them this year. The club will have its December 5 meeting at Bob’s warehouse for a work session to assess the flags. 

The Board discussed moving forward with a small claims court action to recover unpaid dues and 50/50 money from Cody and Evelyn Offen.

There are currently three members whose have two quarters of dues payments past due. D.D. Meighan (Tina Shaw will contact him); Jeremy Radabaugh (Julie Sawyer will talk to him); and Emylee Williams (Laura Candell will talk to her).

Larissa Cason made a motion to approve the financial report, which Laura Candell seconded. The motion passed.

· Upcoming Speakers:
· June 20 – Nicole Gerard
· June 27 – Changing of the Guard
· July 11 – Club Assembly
· July 18 – Jared Box project
· July 25 – Club picnic
· August 2 – John Billie/Project Lifesaver
· Committee Updates: 
· Membership – Sean Sawyer wants to form a committee. He has a script for an on-boarding/orientation for new members. He will present one of the sessions at a club meeting for all current members. 
· Public Relations – Tina Shaw has an outline for a club newsletter that she will work on. 
· Special Events – FSU tailgate on August 29. 
· New Business:
· Donation Requests: FSU Athletics for a hole sponsorship at their golf outing. Julie Sawyer made a motion to purchase a sponsorship in the amount of $250, with Laura Candell seconded. The motion passed.
· The Board discussed having a barbeque with FSU football players, and maybe Rotaract students. This will help foster a relationship with these groups as we are asking them to help with flags. 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:35 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, Larissa Cason, Secretary
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